
 

    

2015 Junior Course Reporter Program 

WHAT: A unique opportunity for participants of The First Tee of Connecticut to be the eyes and 
ears of the Travelers Championship as a Junior Course Reporter.  Junior Course 
Reporters will be exposed to a wide variety of topics involved with the tournament 
including visits with the PGA Tour staff, members of the print and television media, 
caddies and players.  During the experience, Junior Course Reporters will post entries to 
their own blog housed on www.pgatour.com and www.thefirstteect.org and gain insight 
into what it’s like to cover a professional golf event.  They will also interact with golf 
media and PGA TOUR executives, and may have the opportunity to participate in a 
question and answer session with the players. 

 
WHEN: Wednesday, June 24 and Thursday, June 25 during the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 

p.m.  Exact timeline will not be available until after applicants are selected. 
 
WHERE:  TPC River Highlands in Cromwell, CT 
 
WHO:  The First Tee of Connecticut and the Travelers Championship, in conjunction with the 

PGA TOUR, are excited to offer this opportunity to two (2) eligible participants from The 
First Tee of Connecticut to cover the tournament from an insider’s perspective.   

  
ELIGIBILITY:   Candidates will be chosen based on the following criteria 
 

 Minimum age of 13 years old on June 24, 2015. 

 Participant in The First Tee of Connecticut for 1 year or more 

 Minimum Life Skills level of Par 

 Interest in journalism (print or broadcast), writing, etc. 

 Excellent communication skills, especially writing 

 Avid interest in golf 

 Completed application and timely submission 

 Complete availability on Wednesday, June 20th and Thursday, June 21st, including the potential to be 
excused from school if necessary.  
 

If you think you are the right person for the job, please complete the attached application and submit via mail or 
e-mail to the attention of the Scholarship Committee at The First Tee of Connecticut by Monday, June 1, 
2015.  Winners will be selected and notified on or before Friday, June 5. 
 

If you or your parents have questions, please contact Mark Moriarty 
 

mmoriarty@thefirstteect.org  
(860)882-1660. 

http://www.pgatour.com/
http://www.thefirstteect.org/
mailto:mmoriarty@thefirstteect.org

